
 

You temporarily won't be able to pay utility bills at HSBC Bank Armenia 

Dear Customer, 

From the 23rd August of the current year, you won't be able to pay utility bills at HSBC Bank 

Armenia including Contact Centre since we have temporarily suspended this service due to 

technical maintenance works. 

You may still arrange utility bill payments with our payment cards without any commission 

via ArCa website: www.arca.am. 

We're sorry for the inconvenience this may cause, but we are looking for better and faster ways to 

serve you. Once the service is available we will let you know. 

If you have any questions please give us a call 24/7 at +374 60 655 000 or come and see us at any 

branch. 

Thanks for banking with us, 

"HSBC Bank Armenia" CJSC 

 

 

Note: In case of discrepancies between the Armenian and English versions of this page, the 

Armenian version shall prevail. 
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